
746 Waterloo Street
London, ON N6A 3W3

Greetings,

It is with great pleasure that we announce our upcoming acquisition of Blue Cross Animal Hospital.

We understand how big of a decision it is to trust a veterinarian with your furry family member. Our
team does not take this responsibility lightly and we are honoured to assist with this next chapter of
your little one’s care.

Our mission is to provide a comfortable and convenient experience for all our visitors. We currently
bring this philosophy to life through our work at our two Neighbourhood Pet Clinic locations here in
London. We hope that this acquisition will provide you with a network of care, giving you more local
resources to help your furry family member live a longer, healthier, happier life.

It is our goal to ensure that this transition goes as smoothly as possible, as our first priority is always
the safety and well being of your little one. If at any point during this process you have feedback on
how we may improve, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Sincerely,

Dr. Alec Martin, Medical Director
alec@myNPC.ca

Brent Barr, Business Director
brent@myNPC.ca

Natasha Taylor



